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Congratulations 

Congratulations to our Year 6 pupils who 

start the next part of their learning journey 

today:  

Liam P, Kurt P, Grace B, Neo H, Abi L, 

Oscar W, Grace Ba, Libby H, Laura B, 

Georgia M, Ruby S, Skye P, James H, 

Philomena H-G, Jake T, Harry H, Carys K, 

Olivia B, Ryan H-B, Niamh B, Freddy L, 

James B, George C, Nikita B 
 

 

 

 

 

Sporting Award 

Great news! Meldreth has achieved the 

GOLD standard in the Government led 

awards scheme. This scheme rewards has 

rewarded Meldreth for our commitment to 

the development of PE, sport and 

competition across our school. Well done 

Mrs Samways for your support as our PE 

lead in school. 

 

House Points 
This half term winners are Oak house who, 

for their hard work across the whole year 

have earnt the most house points. Oak 

house members, you have well deserved 

your place on our shield for 2015-16. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MELDRETH 

MESSAGES 
What a wonderful year of “Learning Together for Life” it has 

been this year. And a privilege to watch the children’s successes; I 

am sure you are as proud of their achievements as we are. A 

huge well done to all families for your continued support for our 

school this year.  

 

This is the final newsletter for this academic year. May I take this 

opportunity to thank everyone who has helped to make 2015-16  

yet another happy, creative and successful year in our school. Our 

continuing success is as always a shared team effort!  

Thank you to Parents and Carers, our fabulous PTA team, 

Staff, Governors and Children. Our very best wishes to you all 

for a relaxing holiday. We say goodbye this summer  to Mrs Gray 

and hello next term to Miss McGinty who will be our new 

Swallow class teacher.  

 

Good luck to children and families who are moving-on. We 

hope that you will take wonderful memories of your time at 

Meldreth Primary with you and we look forward to seeing 

everyone else on Monday the 5
th

  September for more fabulous 

learning memories. 

 

September 13th, Roald Dahl Day  
(his 100th birthday)  

Please prepare your costume for a funtastic, phizz-

whizzingwhoopsy wiffling dressing up Roald Dahl Day after the 

summer holidays. 

 

Farewell 
Our very best wishes to Freddie D (Kingfisher class) and 

Alexander P (Swallow class) as they leave us to begin the next 

part of their learning journey.  

 

We are looking to recruit new Governors 
If you would like to know more about governance or you are 

interested in joining the Governing Body, either as a full member 

or an associate member, please contact Debbie House at: 

chair@meldreth.cambs.sch.uk 

 

September 
Thurs 1st School closed (staff training) 
Fri 2nd School closed (staff training) 
Mon 5th Autumn Term begins 
 

Kingfisher class visit to Herrings Green Farm 
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